Student Services November Board Report
Jennifer Crum, Director of Student Services
November 17, 2021

I. Staffing Needs (Current): 
a. 1 FTE Occupational Therapist 
b. 1 FTE Social Worker 
c. 1-2 FTEs Speech Language 
d. .2 FTE Physical Therapist 
e. 1 FTE School Psychologist 
f. EL Tutor 

II. Staffing Filled:
a. Visually Impaired 
i. TVI Stephanie Gunter, to support the high vision caseload and new district requests
ii. OTA, Kristine Minnick, increase to 2 full days at Highland to meet caseload needs

III. Special Education Audit- Lexington Local:  
The Lexington Audit is complete.  The Audit team met with the Administrative Team at Lexington on November 2, 2021.  The report was comprehensive and appeared to be well received by Lexington.  

IV. PRTF Update:
a. F.I.R.S.T. 
i. Current Overall Enrollment 62
1. Current SWD Enrollment 22
2. Meetings held in the month:  
a. ETR 4
b. IEP 1
ii. Notes:  F.I.R.S.T. had fall festival on October 28th where the students engaged in outside fall activities with the teachers and Youth Care Specialists. 
b. Abraxas:
i. Current Overall Enrollment 67, 73 students in total served through October
1. Current SWD Enrollment 36
2. Current 504 Enrollment 5
3. Meetings held in the month:  
a.  IEP Meetings 8
b.  504-Meeting 0
ii. Notes:  On Nov. 10th Abraxas educational staff worked in conjunction with Abraxas staff to have a Fall Festival for the students. Students painted pumpkins, ran an obstacle course, decorated cookies, had a cake walk with goodies baked by the Life Skills Class and played yard games.

V. Psych & SLP Development Programs:
a. MOESC has received inquiries for the School Psychologist and Speech Language Development Programs.  We have begun to receive applications and expect them to receive them by the deadline, November 15, 2021.  
b. Interest: 
i. SLP - one potential
ii. Psych - two potential (one submitted)

VI. Student Services Fall Visits  
a. All Fall Visits are complete except for Northmor 11/17 and Mound Gilead 11/16. 
b. A summary of requests from visits will be shared at the December Board Meeting. 

VII. November 2021 Student Services Newsletter will be release soon.   


